
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thunderstruck Adventures has the 
intention to add a permanent 
building on our WT site. The 
building has been purchased and 
the current ETA for delivery is 
9/18/2023. This building was 
purchased within 10 days of the 
county commissioners hearing. 
Once we add the proposed 
permanent building, we will use 
the site plan pictured in this 
section.  
 



Site Plan: All text is color-coated to the color of the area it relates to for easy 

comprehension  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fencing w/ Privacy Trees/Bushes  
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